
Good morning, today is Monday, March 19th 
 
Please stand for the Pledge of Allegiance… 
 
Attention all girls attending the Inspire STEM field trip this Saturday – If you have not turned in your 
photo release form yet, please turn it in to the office by the end of the day TODAY.  You will get 
information about the trip later this week. 
 

There is a Yearbook Club meeting on Tuesday for the communications and reporters 
committees. Remember to sign up for the activity bus or have a ride home at 4:00. 
 
There will be a GIVE club meeting today at lunch.  
 
Attention 8th graders!  Your JHS green pre-registration forms are due to your English teachers by the end 
of the day tomorrow.  In other 8th grade news, Thursday, March 22nd is the JHS high school transition 
conferences.  Parents and 8th graders are scheduled to have individual meetings with JHS staff members 
and a Gateway teacher to discuss concerns and registration for ninth grade.  Eighth graders, please 
make sure you check your appointment times in the commons, 400 wing, or B building today.  If your 
parents have not received a letter with their appointment time, please let Mrs. Belyea in the counseling 
office know today. 
 
8th graders who would like to visit Sno-Isle TECH Skills Center:  Your field trip permission forms are due 
to Mrs. Gitnes in the front office by the end of today. 

 
Voting for March Madness starts today! Visit the library to start voting in round one.  Fill out a ballot 
that will determine which books will move to the next round and are Gateway’s favorites!  
 
Thank you, Gateway, remember to guard your character.  
 


